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Thank you for your Freedom of Information Act requests, which were as follows: 

1. Please provide all documentation the university holds about the Chinese Students and Scholars Association (CSSA). This is a student group at your university that is 

controlled by the Chinese embassy. 

2. Please provide a list of all financial interactions between the university and its subsidiary institutions and the Chinese Students and Scholars Association (CSSA). IE, 

please provide a list of funding provided to the CSSA. 

• • • 

The Chinese Students and Scholars Association (CSSA) is an Imperial College Union student society. Imperial College Union (ICU) is a separate organisation to Imperial College 

London and is not subject to the Freedom of Information Act. Imperial College Union is responsible for the governance of and allocation of funds to its clubs, societies and 

projects. The ICU Clubs, Societies and Projects PolicY. is available on the ICU website. The allocation of union funding to groups or clubs is governed by the union's Budgeting 

Policy. The constitution of the CSSA is also available on the union website: Chinese Students & Scholars Association I lmQerial College Union. 

Yours, 

Freedom of Information Team 

lmQerial College London 

Please note that if you are unhappy with the way that we have handled your request, you can ask us to conduct a review. Please make your representation in writing within 2 

months of the date you received this response. If you remain dissatisfied with how Imperial College has handled your request, you may then approach the Information 

Commissioner's Office. 




